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CATERING SURVEY

Many residents have been asking about extending the catering services beyond the
current five days a week. In order to motivate for an extension of services, we are
undertaking a survey of residents’ views in this regard. ResCom would also like to
determine how many of you are aware of the Bistro offerings.

We used this method to motivate the reinstatement of Sunday lunches and we now
have one Sunday lunch a month.

We have attached the survey questionnaire/form in Word format

We therefore request that you complete this questionnaire and return it to Brenda
Brophy at bren. j.brophy@gmail.com or place it in the box provided for that purpose
in the library. If you would prefer a hardcopy to be delivered to you, please request a
hardcopy from reception.





